
Retirement of
Chief Executive Officer

The Board of Directors of NMB Bank Limited advises its shareholders and stakeholders that Mr Benefit Peter 

Washaya will be retiring from the Bank with effect from 31 December 2021.

Benefit has been in the banking industry for 43 years having started his banking career with Barclays Bank. There, he 

rose through the ranks to the position of Business Centre Director. He joined NMB Bank in 1997 as Divisional 

Director Risk. He briefly left NMB Bank and he was CEO of MetBank in 2004. He later re-joined NMB Bank in 2008 

as CEO, a position he held for the past 14 years. Throughout his tenure as CEO, he exhibited commitment to serving 

the best long-term interests of the Bank and leaves a more agile and resilient Bank.

On behalf of the Board, Management and Staff, we take this opportunity to thank him and to express our sincere 

gratitude for his immense contribution to the success of the Bank and wish him all the best on his retirement.

B A Chikwanha

Board Chairman

01/12/2021

Mr Benefit Peter Washaya
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